

OBHS CLASS OF '65 50TH REUNION

Newsletter: February, 2015

Well, your committee continues to work on organizing our reunion event and we have some news. **The registration form is now available!** You can find it on our website (obhs1965.weebly.com) so PLEASE check it out and register. Look under Reunion Events and click on Registration then follow the instructions and send in your registration form as soon as you can. The registration deadline is May 31st. Thanks.

We continue to try to track down our classmates. We really need your assistance to find missing people. The list is on the website and, if you have any info, please email it to us.

Here are a couple of photos of the committee at work:





FUN FACTS FROM 1965:

We got a new Maple Leaf Flag; the average annual income was \$5,934; an Impala Station Wagon cost \$2,909; a stamp cost 5 cents; calls from a pay phone were \$.10; Pampers were patented; one of the top singles was "I Got You Babe"; the soap opera, "Days of Our Lives", debuted; "Get Smart" premiered on TV; margarine cost \$.31 lb., ground beef was \$.45 lb., and Campbell's Soup was \$.89 (for 6 cans!); the average cost of a new home was \$21,500.

Look for the next newsletter in March.

Thanks,

The OBHS Class of '65 Reunion Organizing Committee